February 20, 2015
The Honorable Joan Carter Conway
2 East Miller Senate Office Building

11 Bladen Street

Annapolis, MD  21401

Re:  SB 580/HB 979 – Dry needling

Dear Senator Conway,
[Insert testimonial here]
I’m writing to request that you oppose SB 580/HB 979.  I am a constituent who has been receiving physical therapy at ISSA Physical Therapy in Rockville, Maryland. Part of my care includes dry needling which I have found very helpful in my recovery. I feel completely confident in my physical therapist’s ability to perform this procedure. He explained the entire procedure to me and how it works. He very clearly told me that dry needling was not acupuncture. I would hate for unreasonable criteria to be placed on my physical therapist to practice this procedure, since it has been so much help. 
Thank you,

February 20, 2015
The Honorable Peter A. Hammen
House Office Building, Room 241

6 Bladen Street,
Annapolis, MD  21401

Re:  SB 580/HB 979 – Dry needling

Dear Delegate Hammen and members of the HGO Committee,

[Insert testimonial here]
I’m writing to request that you oppose SB 580/HB 979.  I am a constituent who has been receiving physical therapy at ISSA Physical Therapy in Rockville, Maryland. Part of my care includes dry needling which I have found very helpful in my recovery. I feel completely confident in my physical therapist’s ability to perform this procedure. He explained the entire procedure to me and how it works. He very clearly told me that dry needling was not acupuncture. I would hate for unreasonable criteria to be placed on my physical therapist to practice this procedure, since it has been so much help. 

Thank you,

February 20, 2015
Senator Catherine E. Pugh
3 East Miller Senate Office Building
11 Bladen Street
Annapolis, MD 21401

Re:  SB 580/HB 979 – Dry needling

Dear Senator Pugh,

[Insert testimonial here]
I’m writing to request that you oppose SB 580/HB 979.  I am a constituent who has been receiving physical therapy at ISSA Physical Therapy in Rockville, Maryland. Part of my care includes dry needling which I have found very helpful in my recovery. I feel completely confident in my physical therapist’s ability to perform this procedure. He explained the entire procedure to me and how it works. He very clearly told me that dry needling was not acupuncture. I would hate for unreasonable criteria to be placed on my physical therapist to practice this procedure, since it has been so much help. 

Thank you,

